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Public Serbice Commissgion

October 24, 1996

Ms. Shirley D. Simmons, City Clerk
City of Laurel Hill

P. O. Box 158

Laurel Hill, FL 32567

Dear Ms. Simmons;

Thank you for your letter of October 18, 1996, requesting toll-free cal'ing service to
Fort Walton Beach, Shalimar and the other exchanges in south Okaloosa County. We
currently have a pending docket (961266-TL - Okaloosa Countywide), that was initiated
pursuant to a customer's petition. requested routes are included in this docket.

Because the routes that you have requested are currently under review, your request
will be consolidated into this docket. The City of Laurel Hill ‘will be added as a party in this
docket.

This docket is scheduled for Commission consideration at an agenda conference
scheduled for November 26, 1996. Should you have any question, please contact Ann
Shelfer at telephone (904) 413-6536 or me at 413-6526.

Sincerely,

o
R ian O'Pry
-— Economic Analyst

"¢ Bill Talbott, Exec. Director
o Bev DeMello, CAF
Ann Shelfer, CMU
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